

Alternative to on site Brick and Mortar instruction.

We understand that some of our families, would still like to have an alternative for their students to remain at home, during this pandemic time. Therefore, we have put in place an "Asynchronous learning plan" for those who can not transition at this time. The plan is as followed:

Plan A (HyFlex / Remote)

Students can zoom in class daily from 7:45-2:30. They must have the following for this to be an option:

- Must have all textbooks in their possession
- Must sign in daily on time and show presences at all class times.
- o A working electronic (iPad, tablet, or computer)
- Ability to stay focused without personal one-on-one instruction.
- o Ability to interact while class is in session
- o Ability to receive scanned test or guizzes, and the ability to scan them back to Teacher.
- o Be able to review recorded classes on zoom.
- o Must meet with Teacher on a private zoom meeting for a minimum of 2 days a week

Plan B (Home study)

Student can pick up weekly lesson plans to complete assigned work packet.

- Should have all books in your possession
- Must be able to pick up lesson plans and assigned work every Friday.
- Must be able to submit all written assignments in weekly to the teacher.
- May use the recording segments of zoom for instruction base as an alternative.
- Must meet with the Teacher on a private enrichment zoom meeting for a minimum of 2 days a week.
- Student must be able to work independently
- Parent must be available to oversee learning for student to achieve success

Resource:

If your child feels they need extra academic support, please make sure you contact Mrs. Szczepanski

At <u>dszczepanski@livingwaylc.org</u> to arrange, consult, and for enrichment time.

If any of these models are your choice. Please make sure you contact your child's teacher, and the office so we will know the attendance status of your child.

Please know we want to make coming back to school something that is engaging and safe for all, and we want to be sensitive to the needs of everyone. If there is anything we can do to make this transition more applicable for your child. Please do not hesitate to contact us.